
G.N. 3328 Government Secretariat

HONORARY CONSUL OF THE REPUBLIC OF VANUATU IN THE  
HONG KONG SPECIAL ADMINISTRATIVE REGION OF  

THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

(TERMINATION OF APPOINTMENT)

(CORRIGENDUM)

With reference to the Government Notice No. 1309 published in Gazette No. 11 Volume 21 dated 
17 March 2017, it is hereby notified that Mr. LIN Hoi-kwong has ceased to be the Honorary 
Consul of the Republic of Vanuatu in the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of the 
People’s Republic of China with effect from 25 February 2017.
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